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COUNCIL COLUMN 

 

COUNCIL MEETING 

The next Ordinary Council meeting will be held, Wednesday, 11 March, at Council’s 

Chambers, commencing at 5.30 pm. 

 

DETERMINATION OF DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS 

Notice is hereby given that Council, pursuant to the provisions of Section 4.59 of the 

Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, has approved the following 

Development Applications and Complying Development Certificates between the 

period of 1 February 2020 to 29 February 2020. 
  

DA No. Location LOT/DP Description 

2020/01 105 Birch Street, Narromine Lot: 76, DP: 810143 Shed 

2020/02 170 Villeneuve Drive, Narromine Lot: 18, DP: 1077239 Dwelling 

2020/04 13 Harris Street, Trangie Lot: 7, DP:749193 Shed 

  
Copies of the above development consents are available, free of charge, at the 

Narromine Shire Council building, 124 Dandaloo Street, Narromine between 8.30am 

to 5.00pm Monday to Friday (excluding Public Holidays). 
 

WATER RESTRICTIONS IN NARROMINE, TRANGIE AND TOMINGLEY 

The following water restrictions are in place. Narromine, Trangie and Tomingley - 

Level 2 Water Restrictions.  

DOLLY FESTIVAL CANCELLED 

The Narromine Dolly Parton Festival committee with the backing of Narromine Shire 

Council has made the decision to cancel the Dolly Parton Festival to be held on the 

weekend of 17th, 18th and 19th of April 2020. 

  

Following advice from the Government to cancel mass gatherings of over 500 

people the committee felt that it was necessary to act on this advice for the safety 

of the community. All tickets that were purchased via 123tix will be refunded in full. 

(There is no need to contact 123tix, all refunds will be made the coming days) 

 

COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

The latest community newsletter is now available online. If you would like to stay up-

to-date with the latest Council and community news and events in the Region sign up 

at www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/council/newsletters. 

 

 

 

Jane Redden  

General Manager 
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